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Friday 13th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Meet the Teacher  

We are opening the school to parents next week so that you can meet your child’s teacher and find out about routines, 

expectations and have your questions answered about what goes on in school.  You will be invited in to the year lead’s classroom 

when you collect them at the end of the school day, where the teachers will deliver a short presentation about what your child 

experiences in their class.  There will be an opportunity at the end of this presentation for you to ask questions.  Please just wait 

in the classroom until the presentation begins. 

Please note that this is not a parent consultation evening and individual appointments will not be allocated for you to discuss your 

child.  Parent consultation meetings will be held after half term in November, although if you need to speak with a teacher about 

an urgent matter, please arrange a time by contacting the school office. 

The meeting will take please on:   

Tuesday 17th September 2024      Wednesday 18th September 

SEN Unit   2:30-3:00 (SEN unit gate)   Year 4,5,6 3:30-4:00 then again at 4:10-4:40 

Years 1,2,3  3:15-3:45 then again at 3:55-3:25   

 

If you are unable to attend the Meet the Teacher afternoons please do not worry as the information is already available on the 

website after the meeting.  If you have any further questions, please contact the school office or website.  

 

We are looking forward to meeting you. Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Quadir 

Deputy Headteacher 


